
Mark Connors 

From: Mark Connors

Sent: 18 October 2007 11:01

To: Rankine, Darrel

Cc: Tibbetts, Ian; Adam, Timothy; Genao, Patricia; Vandendries, Frans; Whitlock, Erik; Ebanks, Rudy; 
gene@thompson.com.ky; kevin.barrins@digicelgroup.com; edenholm@westtel.ky; 
henry@engineer.com; raul.nicholson-coe@telecayman.com; John Byrne; elizabeth.wilks-
wood@digicelgroup.com; ageorge@telcordia.com; jhayes@telcordia.com; David Archbold; David 
Laliberte; Jasper Mikkelsen

Subject: RE: Costing Manual - CD 2005-1 - Further Process

Page 1 of 1

2007 12 07

Darrel 
  
In regards to the C&W letter dated 17 October 2007 related to the process for CD 2005-1, please indicate 
whether C&W intends to reply to the Digicel disclosure request dated 28 September 2007. 
  
Thanks 
  
....mark 
  
(345) 746-9620  


